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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

If you change the leverage amounts to i0:i for US based brokerages you will be effectively closing the US market to the Forex and eliminating all
of those brokerage jobs. I thought we were trying to create jobs in the US not eliminate them? Nobody and I mean Nobody will use US based
brokerages.

Erik Ogaard
Forex Trader


